
 

Pupil bulletin 28.06.24 

Celebration of the word 

 

Year 11 prom 

On Wednesday night we had the prom at The Village Hotel in Ashton, it was wonderful to see our year 11 pupils 

enjoying themselves and coming together (in such style!) for the last time. Mr Cassell and Mr Fairhurst are creating 

an album of pictures to share privately with parents as a lasting memory of the event. The pupils were a credit to the 

school. 

                               

                        

Achievement: 

The pupils who have achieved the highest number of points in their year group are: 

Top Year 7 - Kylan B  
Top Year 8 - Jasmin G 
Top Year 9 - Krisha M 
 



The winners of the Family value prizes this week are: 
 
Leron C F 7/ Callum M 9  

 
Well done boys, you have won the vouchers for this week! 
 
Work Experience 
This week year 10 pupils have been on work experience in various different placements in order to offer 
them an insight into the world of work. Members of staff have visited these placements and been very 
impressed with the level of professionalism and maturity they saw. Next week year ten return to school 
and Ashton Sixth Form College are attending to deliver an assembly about aspirations for the future in 
further education.  Later in the week there are taster days at Tameside and Clarendon College to explore 
more vocational routes into further education. 
 
Catholic Life 
Next Friday we will be attending Mini Dash at the St Columba’s Catholic Church, Chester. Myself and Mrs 

Rutter will be taking representatives from the school to celebrate our faith with pupils from all high schools 
in the Shrewsbury diocese. 

 
Sport 
A group of pupils attended Stockport Grammar today to play Cricket against their school Team, thank you 
to Mrs K and Mr Friel for this opportunity for our pupils. 
 

 
 
Finally, congratulations to Isabelle S in year 9 who had a piece of her art work displayed at Stalybridge Art 
Exhibition. Her piece of work was called “feminism” – what an amazing achievement! 
 

                                    

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

Ms Gilligan 


